
 

 

3 October 2024 

Distinguished Executive Board Representatives, 

I am pleased to inform you that, in accordance with rule 24 of the Rules of Procedure 

of the Executive Board, the following proposals are being posted today for consideration 

under the lapse-of-time procedure on IFAD’s Member States Interactive Platform and on 

IFAD’s public website. 

President’s memorandums: 

Republic of El Salvador: Programme for the Sustainable, Inclusive and Nutritional 

Economic Development of Rural Areas in El Salvador (Rural Adelante 2.0) 

 

Lao People’s Democratic Republic: Partnerships for Irrigation and 

Commercialization of Smallholder Agriculture Project (PICSA) 

 

The availability of adequate resources to finance these proposals is confirmed by 

document EB 2023/140/R.10.  

In accordance with rule 24, requests for consideration of these proposals at a regular 

session of the Executive Board should be submitted by the authorized Executive Board 

representative, via e-mail to the Office of the Secretary at igmr@ifad.org, no later than 

24 October 2024. 

Accept, Distinguished Executive Board Representatives, the assurances of my highest 

consideration. 

 

 
Claudia ten Have 

Secretary of IFAD  
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